
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING- FEBRUARY 1, 2022 

 
The February 1st, 2022 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:05pm. 

Present were Alan Bill, Paul Welch with Doug Chrzanowski presiding. 

 

Mr. Bill made the motion to approve the January 4th, 2022 Planning Board minutes as presented, Mr. 

Welch seconded, carried. 

 

The Planning Board will finish reviewing the local mobile home park laws and will send it to the Town 

Board at next meeting. 

 

The Board reviewed the current town fee schedule and finds no changes necessary at this time. 

 

The Planning Board recommends numbering the park pavilions instead of naming them. 

 

There was discussion of different mobile homes that are going in throughout the town. 

 

Mr. Bill made a motion to adjourn at 7:35pm, Mr. Welch seconded, carried. 

 

 

Tiffany Middendorf 

Tioga Town Clerk 


